
 

 
 

August 28, 2014 

  

To: GenFlex Customers   

Subject: Important Adhesive Product Update   

 

Beginning September 1, 2014, new VOC regulations will go into effect for the following Utah counties: 
Box Elder, Cache, Davis, Salt Lake, Tooele, Utah, and Weber. These seven counties were found by EPA 
to not meet the tightened air quality standards set forth a few years ago.  

In an ongoing effort to comply with VOC regulations, GenFlex Roofing Systems will discontinue the sale 
of the standard adhesive/primer and sealant products in these counties. As an alternative, please order 
our Single-Ply LVOC Bonding Adhesive. Please note that the regulation does allow the use of standard 
VOC products if they were manufactured prior to 9/1/14.  

GenFlex is dedicated to helping you stay informed of the latest product and technical information as well 
as industry updates. For more information, please see Utah VOC restrictions rule. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Eric Ziemba 
General Manager                    

 


